
Grimsley High School Registration

Information

Dear Whirlies,

Please read this entire document. It contains important information about registration!

Beginning March 1st, students can log into their PowerSchool accounts to begin the process of selecting

courses for next year. ALL students must select 6 courses to complete registration. You will have until March

10th to complete this task. After March 10th, students will not have access to this function in PowerSchool.

Please set aside some time to select your courses prior to March 10th.

Students do not need to schedule an appointment with their counselor to select courses for the 2024-2025

school year. Each student will be provided a time to meet with their counselor during their English class.

During their individual meeting, students will review their course selections and confirm them with their

counselor. If you are absent on the day of your scheduled meeting, your counselor will reschedule the

appointment after Spring Break.


